
Good morning, Gateway!  Welcome to the Gateway Broadcast News (GBN). Today is 
Friday, May 2, 2025. 

______ Thank you, Gateway, for your incredible generosity! You donated 200 boxes of cereal 
for our Cereal for a Cause. Thanks to you, we will be able to fill up our local food bank. You 
should be proud of the way you have given to help others. Stay tuned for our cereal box 
domino chain! 

 ______ Wait… you didn’t know the Gateway Symphonic Choir is singing the National 
Anthem at the Mariners game on May 30th? Now you know. This event is gonna be a whole 
vibe—fireworks night and everything. Bring your fam, bring your friends, and let’s make 
some memories. Ticket info is on the Gateway Homepage. Let’s goooo. Tridents up! 

______ Your safety is our top priority. If you ever witness or experience bullying, or see 
something that makes you feel unsafe, please don’t hesitate to speak up. You can fill out a 
"Something Happened" form, available in the main office, to report any concerns. Let’s 
keep our school safe by standing together! 

______ Hey 8th Graders! Are you ready for JHS Cheer tryouts?  Tryouts will be held in the 
Jackson High School Gym next Monday, May 5th and Tuesday, May 6th from 3:30-5:30. 
Physicals must be on file and forms completed online on FinalForms. Required 
Applications and Teacher Referral Forms are available in your main office. See you there! 

______ All 6th and 7th graders, are you interested in becoming a leader in our school? Do 
you want to be in charge of planning school events, assemblies, and fun? The ASB 
elections meeting is Wednesday, May 7th, after school in room 306. 

______ We will have an 8th grade Gateway Reads meeting during lunch today in the library. 

 ______ The following clubs meet Monday after school: Chess & Board Games, Drama, 
Fiber Arts, and Study. Please arrange transportation in advance. 

______ FinalForms Fall Sports registration opens on Monday, May 5. If you are interested in 
Softball, Football, or Cross Country, make sure you have a current physical on file and plan 
to sign up next week. 

Remember, Students, to be kind and respectful – it’s the GATEWay! 

 

 


